Sent: Friday, 14 May 2021 10:18 AM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Cycling and ergonomic design of the public space in front of the building.

Looking at the updated submission regarding Harbourside Shopping Centre Redevelopment. | can’t see any bicycles
or any bicycle path

This is an ideal opportunity to use good public space design to manage pedestrians admiring the view, pedestrian
walking past and recreational low speed cyclists safely and effectively. | am concerned that the latest design does
not show this. All | see is reduced public space and no clever ergonomics.

Also there seems to be a viewpoint that a walking corridor is public space. It is no more public space than a
motorway is. Public space is space people can linger and use. Have a picnic etc.

Best Wishes
Rachel





